
	

	

RTOWA MUM/CORR/2021/37                                                     Dated 5th Jan’2022       

To 
 
Dr. Nikhilesh Chandra, 
Director (CGHS) 
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, 
Norman Bhavan, New Delhi. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Sub:- Request for Reimbursement of cost of OPD medicines. 
 
Special sanction was given vide MoH&FW’s OM No. Z15025/12/2020/Dir/CGHS dated 
10th Aug’2021, to CGHS beneficiaries to buy OPD medicines locally and to get 
reimbursement from CGHS. Now the Covid-19 is spreading fast and the Governments are 
imposing many restrictions on movement. Under these circumstances the CGHS 
beneficiaries especially the pensioners are finding it very difficult to visit CGHS wellness 
Centre to get medicines. 
 
Therefore it is requested to extend the special sanction for reimbursement of 
medicines purchased locally by the CGHS beneficiaries based on the earlier 
prescriptions at least till 31/03/2022         
 
With high regards, 

    Yours Sincerely, 

  

      (J.S. YADAV)                                                                       
                                                                    Joint General Secretary 
        
Copy to 
 
Dr.(Mrs.) D.M. Desai Additional Director CGHS Mumbai with a request to take up the 
issue with CGHS Directorate.	


